From: Rosenthal, Ryan P. [mailto:Ryan.Rosenthal@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 4:04 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Board of Ethics Travel approval

Steve, 

I returned from my official travel as a Task Force Officer with the FBI on   02NOV16.  All travel costs were covered by the FBI.  Please let me know if you need further information.

Thank you,

V/R

Ryan Rosenthal #7660
Chicago Police Department
Bureau of Organized Crime
Intelligence Section
